
 

 

         QuantiFERON TB Analyzer: Delay in Testing 

 

Date:  July 7th, 2021 

 
 
Due to an unexpected period of downtime with our QuantiFERON TB analyzer, we are 
experiencing delays in turnaround times for samples that were collected 06/28/2021 to 
present.  The analyzer is expected to be back in service later today Monday, 07/07/2021, 
but it will take several days to process and result the backlog of samples. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to resolve testing issues and subsequent delays 
in results. 
 
 
From: Dwight J. Hardy, PhD 
 Director, UR Medicine Microbiology Laboratory 
 University of Rochester Medical Center 
 Phone: 585-275-1408 
 E-mail: Dwight_Hardy@urmc.rochester.edu 


